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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald

Chief, Transportation Certification
Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: NLI 1/2 LWT Cask
Certificate of Compliance No. 9010, Rev. 5

Reference: NLI Letter of October 18, 1979

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that NL withdraws its letter of
October 18, 1979 requesting a temporary administrative
change in the packaging operation.

Very truly yours,

WAL,

Charles E. Williams
/1jh

ce: G.L. Stukenbroeker
G.N. Dixon, Jr.
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Nuclear Division/NL Industries, Inc.
Foot of West Street, Wilmington, Del. 19801 Tel. (302) 656- 1661
Mailing Address 1”“

P.O. Box 2046, Wilmington, Del. 19899



